
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

March 29, 1982 

Mr. John Noland

Roy F. Weston, Inc.

Weston Way

Westchester, PA 19380


Dear Mr. Noland:


This is to confirm your telephone conversation of March 23, 1982 with Janet Farella of my staff

concerning PSD applicability of Aluminum Rolling Mills. As Ms. Farella stated, for the purpose of

PSD applicability under 40 CFR 52.21 (b) (1) (a) an Aluminum Rolling Mill (SIC 3353) is not

considered a secondary metal production plant and is therefore subject to the 250 tons/year

threshold.


If you have any further questions concerning this determination, please contact Ms. Farella at

(202) 382-2874.


Sincerely yours, 

Edward E. Reich, Director 
Division of Stationary 

Source Enforcement 

cc: Kirt Cox 

EN-341:JFarella:amd:3/26/82:Rm3202:x22874 


